
 

Notification of Policy Prohibiting Sex and Gender-Based Discrimination, Sexual 

Misconduct and Retaliation 

 

 

Howard University, including Howard University Hospital (hereinafter collectively referred to as 

the “University”), does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its education programs or activities 

and is committed to ensuring compliance with Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, 

as amended. This prohibition against discrimination extends to admission and employment.   

 

The Policy Prohibiting Sex and Gender-Based Discrimination, Sexual Misconduct and 

Retaliation embodies this commitment to nondiscrimination and compliance with the law.  The 

policy may be found on the University’s website at: 

https://secretary.howard.edu/sites/secretary.howard.edu/files/2022-

11/TitleIXPolicyonSexualViolence_0.pdf 

 

Inquiries regarding the application of Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 may be 

referred to one or more of the following: 

 

Title IX Coordinator 
Howard University 

Mordecai Wyatt Johnson Administration Building 

2400 6th Street, N.W., Suite G06  

Washington, D.C. 20059 

Phone: (202) 806-2550 

Email: TitleIX@howard.edu 

 
U. S. Department of Education 

Office for Civil Rights 

District of Columbia Office 

400 Maryland Avenue, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20202-1475 

Telephone: (202) 453-6020 

 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

Office for Civil Rights 

200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 

Room 509F HHH Bldg. 

Washington, D.C. 20201 

Email: OCRComplaint@hhs.gov 
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